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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 
 

FROM: 
 

SANDRA BRUNET, B.SC. 
MANAGER OF ENVIRONMENTAL OPERATIONS 
 

NOTED: 
 

JOHN F. THOMPSON, P. ENG., CMM III IP, PMP 
DIRECTOR OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 
 
R. FORWARD, MBA, M.SC., P. ENG. 
GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT 
 
MICHAEL PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  

  
RE: 
 

WASTE COLLECTION CONTRACTOR NAME CHANGE 
 

DATE: 
  

JULY 24, 2017 

  
The purpose of this Memorandum is to advise Members of City Council of the recent name change of the 
current Waste Management Collection Contractor from “Progressive Waste Solutions Canada Inc.” to 
“Waste Connections of Canada Inc.” 
 
This name change was effective April 17th, 2017 and was the result of the June 2016 merger of Progressive 
Waste Solutions Canada Inc. with Waste Connections of Canada Inc. For details, refer to APPENDIX “A” 
herein. 
 
Branding changes on current waste collection equipment and infrastructure used within the City of Barrie 
will gradually occur over the next few months. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact Sandra Brunet at extension 6140. 
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APPENDIX “A” 

CONTRACTOR SUBMITTED DOCUMENTS 
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